
 

 

 
 

 

TO:   Chairman Jay Thompson, Autauga County Commission 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Monday, March 20, 2023 

RE:  Flags Lowered Honoring Former County Commissioner William Oliver Pace 
 
 
I hereby authorize you to order flags be flown at half-staff in Autauga County to honor former 
County Commissioner William Oliver Pace, who recently passed away. 

William Pace served as chairman of the Autauga County Commission from 1990 through 1994, 
diligently representing his county. An active member of his community, he notably served on the 
Department of Youth Services Board of Directors, along with dedicated involvement in other 
organizations. 

The flags in Autauga County may be flown at half-staff on the day of his interment on Tuesday, 
March 21, 2023, until sunset.  

 

KI/at 

cc: Senator Clyde Chambliss, Autauga County Treasurer & Administrator Scott Kramer 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


